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Message from the Guest Editor

There are lots of arid and semi-arid lands in the earth due
to natural changes and human's activities. It is important
for us to recognise the casues and effects of the
environmental changes. Advances in remote sensing
technologies help us to collect the more accurate digits
and images so that we can understand more about arid
lands in various parts of the electro-magnetic spectrum.

This Special Issue is related to the origin and nature of, as
well as the environmental changes to, arid lands.  Welcome
authors to submit the mansucripts with remote sensing
related to those areas.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Remote Sensing is now a prominent international journal
of repute in the world of remote sensing and spatial
sciences, as a pioneer and pathfinder in open access
format. It has highly accomplished global remote sensing
scientists on the editorial board and a dedicated team of
associate editors. The journal emphasizes quality and
novelty and has a rigorous peer-review process. It is now
one of the top remote sensing journals with a significant
Impact Factor, and a goal to become the best journal in
remote sensing in the coming years. I strongly recommend
Remote Sensing for your best research publications for a
fast dissemination of your research.
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